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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: CALL FOR PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ISSUANCE OF AN ON-SALE 

INTOXICATING AND SUNDAY LIQUOR LICENSE FOR BRICKSIDE 19 

DATE: MARCH 27, 2025 

The City of New Prague has received a new liquor license application for an On-Sale Intoxicating and 

Sunday liquor license for Brickside 19.  

 

The location of the liquor establishment is 825 1st Street SE.  

 

In accordance with City Code Section 110.16 Issuance of License (Subd. C), prior to approving an 

application for issuance of a license, the Council shall provide an opportunity for public comment for or 

against issuance of the license.  

 

City Staff would recommend calling for a Public Hearing on the issuance of the license for Monday, April 

21, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. The proposed effective date of the license would be April 28, 2025. 

 

Recommendation 

Mayor and Council review and call for Public Hearing on Monday, April 21, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 
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